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December 2018

Brothers,

We hope all of you had a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving.  Our Thanksgiving Gift Program 
was a huge success!   A big thanks to all of you, our generous brothers who gave to the 
Thanksgiving drive. We were able to give each parish ten $45 gift cards.  Thanks to Chuck 
Kuhar and John McAleer for their hard work.

Thank you to all who sold/bought Coal tickets and football sweeps. Thank you Dominic 
Marzullo for handling the COAL tickets. Thank you Bob Miller for handling the football sweeps
tickets. 
On October 14th  we celebrated and honored Immediate Past Grand Knight Clint Snyder’s 
term as Grand Knight. I would like to thank Clint for his service as Grand Knight. THANK YOU
CLINT!   Clint is currently serving as our District Deputy.

Father Ryan Council members donated 51 pounds of food and $26.00 which amounts to 103 
meals for the “Camp Out For Hunger campaign.”  Thanks to Brother Knight Bill Kuhar for his 
time and hard work.

Our annual Grand Knight’s Christmas Party will be on Thursday, December 20 at 7:30 P. M. 

We will reschedule our Memorial Mass for January, 2019.  We will let you know as soon as 
we have a date.  This mass is dedicated to our brothers who have been called to the lord in 
the past 12 months.   

We will be selling our “Keep Christ in Christmas” magnets at  St. Cecilia’s after each mass the
first weekend in December – Saturday, December 1, after the 5:00 P. M. mass and Sunday 
December 2 after the 6:30, 8:00, 9:30 and 11:00 A,. M. masses.  Your help is greatly 

       ♦   BUSINESS MEETINGS EVERY 1ST THURSDAY    ♦    7:30PM AT THE COUNCIL 9090 OLD BUSTLETON AVE   ♦

http://www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org/


appreciated.  Please contact Will Schmitt 215-284-8821 or wajschmitt@gmail.com if you can 
help.

The second weekend in December we will be selling our “Keep Christ in Christmas” magnets 
at Resurrection of Our Lord parish. Saturday, December 8 at 4:30 P. M. and  Sunday A.M. at 
6:30, 8:30, 10:30 and 12 Noon.  Please contact Will Schmitt 215-284-8821 or 
wajschmitt@gmail.com if you can help.

Brother Bill Urban will be at our December 6, 2018 business meeting to answer any questions
you may have about Knights of Columbus Insurance.

Vivat Jesus,

David Montvydas 

Grand Knight

***********************************************************************************************************************

Death & Distress............ .David Montvydas, GK 215-964-4665 ….................dmontvydas@verizon.net  
Deputy Grand Knight ….. Will Schmitt   215-284-8821 ….............................. wajschmitt@gmail.com
Chancellor....................... Chuck Kuhar  215-694-3708...................................chuckkuhar@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary.......... Dominic Marzullo 215-837-1847........................... domenicm@prodigy.net 
Visitation.......................... David Montvydas, GK 215-964-4665..................... dmontvydas@verizon.net  
Insurance Agent………... .William Urban 267-984-8068 …............................ william.urban@kofc.org        

BANNER STAFF 

Editor........ Herb Marizy  267-566-4718    herb@herbmarizy.com 
Assistant.....Will Schmitt  215-284-8821    wajschmitt@gmail.com 

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
 ACTIVITIES FOR

DECEMBER  JANUARY
  6 - Business Meeting   3 -  Business Meeting
13 - Home Association Meeting 13 - Home Association Meeting
20 – Grand Knight’s Party 31 – Officer’s Meeting
27 -  No Meeting
 

**************************************************************************************************************************

 REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Please call or email the names of all ill Brother Knights
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN DECEMBER

Rev. Philip G. Bochanski Fred J. Bosi  Christopher J. Breen Carmen J. Calvanese 
William Derham Daniel Frasca  Edward K. Kelly John G Leconey
Domenic A. Marzullo John T. McGrath  Charles D. McKeown James D. Meredith 
Thomas E. Merrick Robert P. Miller  Nwabunwanne A. Okafor  Edwin E. Scully
Dominic F. Trocine Christopher Wolkowicz

If we missed your birthday, our apologies. Our records may not be up-to-date. Please notify us via 
e-mail: fatherryancouncil@gmail.com  or  wajschmitt@gmail.com 
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